
$319,900 - 24 Berkshire Dr, East Greenbush
MLS® #151672 

$319,900
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,600 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

N/A, East Greenbush, NY

**Open house Saturday March 2nd 12-2 PM**
Welcome to East Greenbush living! Nestled in
the heart of this highly sought-after
neighborhood, this exquisite 3-bedroom,
2-bathroom home offers the perfect blend of
elegance and suburban charm. As you
approach, the manicured landscaping and
charming facade set the tone for what awaits
inside. Step through the front door and be
greeted by an inviting foyer that seamlessly
flows into the spacious living area. The
abundance of natural light and gleaming
hardwood floors create an airy and welcoming
atmosphere.Don't miss the opportunity to call
this stunning property home and experience
the best of suburban living in one of New
York's most desirable neighborhoods.
Schedule your showing today and make your
dream home a reality!

Built in 1968

Essential Information

MLS® # 151672

Price $319,900

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 1

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 1,600

Acres 0.28



Year Built 1968

Type Residential

Sub-Type Residential

Style 2 Stories, Split Level

Status Sold

MLS cgndmls_sold

Community Information

Address 24 Berkshire Dr

Area East Greenbush

Subdivision N/A

City East Greenbush

County Rensselaer

State NY

Zip Code 12061

Amenities

# of Garages 1

Garages Attached

View Local, Neighborhood, Seasonal

Interior

Appliances Clothes Dryer, Clothes Washer, Dishwasher, Refrigerator, Stove

Heating Forced, Hot Air

Cooling Central Air

Has Basement Yes

Basement Finished, Walkout

Fireplaces Family Room

Exterior

Exterior Aluminum, Brick, Vinyl

Windows Double Hung, Screens

Roof Asphalt, Shingle

Construction Frame

Foundation Block, Slab

School Information

District East Greenbush

Additional Information



Date Listed February 27th, 2024

Days on Market 6


